

LOVE LEARN LEAD

Dear ,

Thank you to the Parents Association for last week's speaker series and family movie night. We have a relatively quiet week ahead, before a week away with friends and family.

See you Monday,



IMAGINE 20 YEARS

PAST. PRESENT. FUTURE.

JANUARY 26, 2018
THE PRESENTATION SCHOOL

November's Value

GRATITUDE

Let gratitude be the pillow upon which you kneel to say your nightly prayer.

- Maya Angelou



PRESENTATION QUICK LINKS



The Presentation School, 20872 Broadway, Sonoma, CA 95476, www.Presentationschool.com



